
Stafford Western Access Route

Scheme Update – November 2020

Introduction

Key Milestones

November December January February 

*Dates in accordance with current programme and could be subject to change 

Over the last month we have made significant progress with the installation of the 
beams, the 800 tonne crane has already installed the beams over the river Sow, the 
remaining beams are planned to be installed by the end of the month. 

What are we doing now?

Email: Staffordwestern.accessroute@Staffordshire.gov.uk

Contact Details 

The new road Unicorn Way is progressing well, we 
are finalising the footpaths along with the signage 
and street lighting, surfacing works will commence 
by the end of November with a view to opening this 
section of road in the New Year.  

Madford Retail Park pedestrian diversion is 
scheduled to be removed by the end of November 
and the original pedestrian route reinstated. We are 
continuing to progress with the earth filled retaining 
wall works and drainage between Lidl and Tenpin. 

Surfacing 
works on 
Unicorn Way Completion of 

bridge decks

Visit our website to 
see the latest video 

drone footage of 
the scheme

Xmas Shutdown 
21st December – 1st January 

www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Highways/roadworks/stafford/westernaccess

Doxey Road 
Bridge Closure 
commences 

Scheme Progress

Works along Doxey Road are progressing well, the 
new toucan crossing is installed and scheduled to go 
live by the end of November. 

Our next significant milestone of works is on the 
Doxey Road railway bridge, there will be a new road 
alignment and surfacing over the bridge, in order to 
carry out these works the bridge will be closed to 
vehicles, pedestrian and cycle access will be 
maintained throughout. Vehicular traffic will be 
diverted along the new Unicorn Way and via Martin 
Drive. The closure is scheduled from mid-January until 
Mid-June, full details of this phase of works will be 
made available and issued in December.   

Viaduct complete 
with just kerbing 
and surfacing 
works to finalise
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